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January 04, 2019 

 

A few of your neighbors have expressed interest in our Assisted Irrigation Delivery District (AIDD) 

program. A neighborhood meeting has been scheduled for Tuesday January 15, 2019 at 5:30 p.m. at the 

baseball bleachers on the Northside of 2nd Avenue west of Temple Street. An SRP representative will 

attend the meeting to provide additional information. The enclosed brochure provides a summary of 

what an Irrigation Water Delivery District (IWDD) is and its benefits.  

If you have any other questions or need additional details, please contact our IWDD specialists at     

(602) 236-3333.  

Sincerely,  

Irrigation Services 

P.O. Box 52149, Phoenix, AZ 85072-2149 

P: (602) 236-3333 | P: (602) 236-4444 Español 

waterdel@srpnet.com | srpnet.com 
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